
 

 

 
12th April 2019 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
I am writing to inform you that with immediate effect, The Bolsover School will no longer be 
accessing support from the Multi Agency Team to deliver early help.  
 
Please rest assured that support will still be in place, however it will be delivered by a different 
team and will now be under the direction of the school.  
 
If your family are currently receiving support, you will be contacted in due course in order to discuss 
support and provision moving forward. We will endeavor to ensure that any ongoing support will be 
as effective as possible with a thorough handover taking place. 
 
If you have any questions, please get in touch with Ms S Spence at school.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Ms S Spence 
Deputy Headteacher/SENCO 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


